Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for October 18, 2021
Items of involvement (not all-inclusive) since our September 20, 2021 Board Meeting:

Covid19 numbers appear to be on the decline at this time. Our daily quarantines and the numbers of positive cases have also dropped to very few. It appears we may be on our way to more consistency and continuity in our routine.

A sampling of Superintendent activities over the last several weeks:

Thur/Fri Sept. 23/24th:	- Attended WKEC Annual Fall Meeting/Retreat in Louisville 
			- Attended Fun Night festivities at the park
Mon. Sept. 27th:	- Attended some of the girls regional golf tournament in Madisonville
Tue. Sept. 28th:	- Attended boys golf regional tournament in Henderson
			- Attended KSBA annual dinner training 
Thur. Sept. 30th:	- Attended KY Association of School Supt Summit in Frankfort
Thur/Fri/Sat 
	Oct 7,8,9th:	- In Bowling Green to attend boys state golf tournament 
Tue. Oct. 12th:		- Attended MCC regional cohort meeting with some of our HS team
Wed. Oct. 13th:	- Attended WKEC virtual Supt roundtable meeting
			- Met with Matt Wade with CMTA Paducah regarding upcoming facilities 				project
	
On the radar for the coming month: 
	- Continue to be visible and available in our schools and our community
	- Attend regular DS Rotary Meetings
[bookmark: _GoBack]	- Attend both WKEC and GRREC scheduled meetings
	- Do everything possible to keep everyone safe and remain safe and in school
